
 
 

Abergele flood prevention work (Phase 1) 
Work starts: 18 January 2021 
Work finishes: 18 June 2021 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we are starting work to improve flood 
prevention for Abergele. 
 
What is happening? 
 
We will be carrying out work on the stream at Abergele Golf Course and 
Manorafon Farm to install: 

• new culverts 

• a trash screen (which will prevent debris from blocking the stream) 

• open ditches 

• a large storm water holding pond 
 
The work will also include temporarily pumping and diverting streams, felling 
trees, and landscaping work. 
 
Site vehicles will use the exit out of Manorafon Farm to get onto Abergele Road.  
 
Covid-19  
Our staff will comply with current COVID 19 guidelines. Please respect the 2m 
social distancing rules and do not approach the workforce.  
 
Questions? 
Register on our community website for regular updates: 
community.alungriffiths.co.uk/eldondrive 

 
If you need more information, please contact: 

• Griffiths’ Public Liaison Officer Mandy Evans on 
mandy.evans@alungriffiths.co.uk or call 0330 041 2185 

• the Council’s Environment, Roads & Facilities advice team on 
erf@conwy.gov.uk or call 01492 575337 to speak with Dyfed Thomas or 
Kyle Salt 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we 
carry out this essential work.  
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